

Lorain County Veterans Commissioner and Valor Home Lorain County Fundraiser Chairman Don Attie 221 West21st Street Box 4 Lorain, Ohio 44052

Lorain Port Authority Board 611 Broadway Ave. Lorain, Ohio 44052

Dear Lorain Port Authority Board:

We ask that the Lorain Port Authority waive the fee for our "All-Veterans Welcome Home Picnic," to get together all generations of veterans in our county and organizations that provide services to them.

"All Veterans and their families are invited to attend our County's first Welcome Home All Veterans Picnic Saturday, October 12, 2013
Noon to 7 p.m. at Lorain's Black River Landing"

Yours in service,

Lorain County Veterans Commissioner Don Attie

For more information Contact Don Attie at 440.320.3781 or donattie@yahoo.com